
OCC  soccer  players  get
Mayor’s Award honor
Five players from the OCC Men’s Soccer Team who earned a spot
on the 2015 All-Orange Empire Conference Team were honored at
City Council meeting on Tuesday Jan. 19.

Ryan Brown, Ty O’Connor and Costa Mesa High School graduate
Peter Marquez were named to the first team, while Estancia
High School grad Marco Pineda and Taylor Kane earned second-
team honors.

This is not only a great individual accomplishment for each of
these student athletes, but also a great honor for Orange
Coast Athletics.
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